
 
 

NEWSLETTER – to start the year 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the trust you have placed in us over the past year 

and for the pleasant and constructive cooperation. 

Signer Titanium AG welcomes the New Year with energy, confidence and various new projects.  

As the year begins, we also wish you good health, optimism, success, joy and fulfilment in achieving your 

goals - we are happy to support you in this. 

 

Signer Titanium supports the foundation "Opportunity International".

 
www.opportunity.ch 

 

We have refrained from sending Christmas cards, but have donated an amount of money. Signer Titanium 

supports sustainable projects of the foundation "Opportunity International". This foundation fights against 

poverty according to the motto: "Helping small businesses to help themselves”. The foundation promotes 

projects in poorer areas of the world in education, health, agriculture and supports extremely poor families, 

so-called ultra-poor projects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact us at: info@signer-titanium.com or by phone at: +41 44 716 12 60. 
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